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IMPORTANT HIPAA NOTICE  

NPI NUMBER 

In 2004, HIPAA adopted a new set of security standards. As part of the new regulation, 
therapists that bill services to Medicaid or Medicare must apply for a National Provider 
Identifier (NPI) number. The NPI is a 10-digit intelligent free number that will replace a 
therapist's current UPIN number.  

Please include your NPI number when sending in your completed employment packet. If 
you do not currently have an NPI number, please apply for one at the following web 
address: 
 
https://nppes.cms.hhs.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
Therapist Name: ______________________________ 
 
Therapist Discipline: __________________________ 
 
Therapist NPI #: ______________________________ 


